
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of October 14th  

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: Thick and thin questions 
were the focus this week. We 
determined that thin questions 
are questions that are found 
right in the text such as “Who 
drank the last of the milk?” and 
thick questions are called our 
think and search questions. “Why 
do you think….?” 
 
Math: Unit 2 comes to a close on 
Thursday with our unit test.  
 
Language: This week’s focus was 
nouns. We found words that 
match people, places, and things. 
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was –ng and –nk endings. 
Next week will be –ke and –ck 
endings.  
 
Writing: We finished our personal 
narratives this week!  
 
 

Hunger Drive: 
Attached in an email 
and on the website is 
a flyer for the 
Hopewell hunger 
drive. Make sure to 
wear workout gear 
on Monday to support 
the hunger drive!! 
 
Conferences: The 
conference link to the 
new system is 
available through the 
enews sent out 
Friday morning. You 
may schedule your 
own conferences 
through the system. 
One slot is open per 
student.   

The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
4. Math Home 
Links  
 
 
 

: Upcoming Dates : 
 Friday, October 14th- Hopewell 

Harvest 

 Monday, October 17th- Start of 
Hunger Drive 

 Tuesday, October 18th- Picture 
Retake Day 

 Friday, October 21st- No School 

 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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